
STREETS COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

February 8, 2023 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Chairman Reed at City Hall.   
 
Streets Committee members present were Chairman Reed, Smith and Nelsen.  Also present 
was Mayor Page, Street Supt Darin Damery, Treasurer Angel Palmer and City Clerk Janet 
Waller.  
 
Felicia King was present in the audience. 
 
Alderperson Nelsen made a motion to approve the Streets Committee Meeting minutes of 
November 9, 2022 seconded by Smith. 
    
Under Old Business:    
 
New Business 
 
The Knotty Pine sidewalk was discussed.   Engineer Matt Foster thinks it is a big undertaking 
and lot of things to consider.    
 
Sidewalks on the list to be done are in front of Wadd’s of Hair and the laundromat corner thru 
the sidewalk budget of $10,000.00.   
 
Planning for a possible sidewalk from the middle school to Casey’s is in the works.   Planning is 
also underway for a path or sidewalk from across Casey’s to Dollar General.  Preliminary 
engineering cost is estimated at $28,000.00.   The committee discussed at length on various 
options and possibly a better price on engineering.   The plan is to use the $36,000.00 of ARPA 
money received to cover the costs.   
 
A resolution for MFT for $45,000.00 will be on the agenda at council.  The committee discussed 
at length about the types of rock and the costs.  The committee agreed to go with the darker 
rock if possible.   
 
Street Supt is looking into getting a price for street sweeping for the curbed streets.  
 
Alderperson Reed made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:00 pm.    
 
 
Janet Waller, City Clerk 


